From: LalJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Monday, August 21, 2023 9:14:45 PM

To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Bredice,
Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>; LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2023-08-21T21:14:43Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.
Submit Time: 8/21/2023 9:14:43 PM

Name: Anza Youngren
Affiliation:
Town/City:

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: | am a Licensed Nurse Assistant at UVMMC. We need better pay for patient support workers, better
health insurance, and a safe environment for all. We deserve the respect and support from an employer that is
one of the top employers in the state. Show that you value us which will show that you value the kind of

patient care UVYMMC claims that we provide.

Post Comment: Yes



